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Dear participants of the 13
th

 EYCSTW, 

 

It is time to get ready for the 13
th

 European Young Cereal Scientists and Technologists Workshop! 

Because almost every one of you is new to the concept of the EYCSTW, on behalf of the organizing 

committee, I would like to point out the following:  

 

One of the goals of this workshop is to have a forum where you all can present your work, in 

whatever stage it is, and to discuss your research with your peers. So, we encourage you 

to ask questions about the presented topics, even if you do not feel too confident using English! 

Our moderators will stimulate you to do so. 

 

Another equally important point about this workshop is that it creates a unique opportunity for 

you to build your personal network of colleagues in the whole of Europe. This can lead to 

important, exciting, and stimulating experiences in your careers. So, grab the occasion and make 

the most out of it! We are organizing dinners, plant visits, and touristic interactions to make sure 

you will have plenty of time to do so. 

 

Cereals & Europe with the kind sponsoring of the Healthgrain Forum is offering two awards, one 

for the best oral presentation and one for the best poster, so get prepared to compete. All 

presentations will be judged by a panel of professionals coming from Industry and University. 

 

 

 

Practical matters: 
 

� You will be lodged at Kardinal-Döpfner-Haus (Domberg 27, 85354 Freising) (please see 

the travel info document). Registration starts Tuesday 13
th

 at 5:00 pm 

� If you are walking from the train/bus station to the Kardinal-Döpfner-Haus follow the 

“Domberg” signs. They will lead you directly to the Kardinal-Döpfner-Haus. 

� Upon arrival register at the front desk to get your room key and then register with us in the 

lobby for the workshop. 
� There will be a welcome event at the lobby of Kardinal-Döpfner-Haus on Tuesday, 13

th
 Mai 

2014 at 7:00 pm. 



   

 

� Notepads and pens will be distributed at the beginning of the workshop. 

� We will be visiting Weihenstephan brewery on Wednesday. Please wear only sturdy shoes 

(no flip-flops, sandals, heels). Otherwise you will not be allowed to visit the brewery. 

� Those with oral presentations: Oral presentations are 15 min + 5 min for discussion. 

� Please bring your presentation file (PPT or PPTX) on a USB stick driver so that it can be 

uploaded on the PC before your session 

� Those with poster presentations: Posters stands will be available for you during the 

first day of the workshop. You have to carry your posters with you only on Wednesday. 

� At the end of the workshop, everyone will receive a certificate of attendance.  

� In Germany, the electrical outlets are type F (CEE 7/4) 

 

 

Please contact us for any inquiries! 

 

See you soon! 

Kind regards, 

On behalf of organizing committee 

 

 

Aboubakry Diallo   Iris Lovric   Isabel Großmann 
 
   iris.lovric@lrz.tum.de isabel.grossmann@lrz.tum.de 

   +49 8161 71 2926 +49 8161 98 68431 


